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Executive Summary 

This report provides an overview of the distribution of 140 Menstrual Health 

Hygiene Kits as part of Swachhta Pakhwada, organized by REC Limited in 

collaboration with Nav Astitwa Foundation. The kits were distributed to 

underprivileged women and girls on 26th May 2023. 

Background 

REC Limited, a Maharatna CPSE under the Ministry of Power, celebrated 

Swachhta Pakhwada from 16/05/2023 to 31/05/2023, with various planned 

activities. As part of these initiatives, a work order (REC/RO/PAT/Swachhta/2023-

24/194) was issued on 19/05/2023 to Nav Astitwa Foundation for procuring and 

distributing 140 Menstrual Health Hygiene Kits. 
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Implementation 

Nav Astitwa Foundation successfully procured and distributed 140 Menstrual 

Health Hygiene Kits to underprivileged beneficiaries on 26th May 2023. The 

distribution took place at a venue arranged by the NGO. 

Financials 

The total expenses incurred for the procurement of the kits amounted to INR 

50,000, including miscellaneous expenses. The breakdown of the costs is detailed 

as follows: 

- No. of Kits: 140 

- Unit Rate: INR 350 

- Amount (incl. GST): INR 49,000 

- Miscellaneous Expenses: INR 1,000 

Request for Donation 

Nav Astitwa Foundation has formally requested REC Limited to provide the 

donation amount for the 140 Menstrual Hygiene Kits. Invoices referencing the 

work order have been submitted for review. 

Conclusion 

The successful execution of the Menstrual Health Hygiene Kit distribution aligns 

with the objectives of Swachhta Pakhwada. The collaboration between REC 

Limited and Nav Astitwa Foundation has positively impacted the lives of 

underprivileged women and girls, contributing to the broader goal of promoting 

menstrual hygiene and well-being. 

Recommendations 

1. Acknowledge and process the donation request from Nav Astitwa Foundation. 

2. Consider similar collaborations in future CSR initiatives for community welfare. 


